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Whereas the pandemic of COVID-19 continues, unabated in many regions, and  
 
Whereas the risk of infection and morbidity continue, and
 
Whereas Ohio University shares a responsibility to protect students, faculty, staff and the communities our campuses serve, and

Whereas we have demonstrated during the Spring Semester 2020 that we have extensive online platforms for teaching, mentoring, meeting, and collaboration, and

Be it resolved, the Faculty Senate proposes that the return to campus in the Fall 2020 continue the online framework for teaching, learning, and research that proved successful in the Spring 2020.




